18 APR 23 AM 8: 31

REVENS, REVENS & ST. PIERRE

A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

JOHN C. REVENS, JR.
DAVID E. REVENS
MICHAEL A. ST. PIERRE\*

JAMES E. KELLEHER
JULIE E. MCKENNA ALAVIAN\*
SARAH E. WHEELER\*
OF COUNSEL
KATHLEEN WYLLIE\*

946 CENTERVILLE ROAD
WARWICK, RHODE ISLAND 02886-4373

TELEPHONE (401) 822-2900

TELECOPIER (401) 826-3245

\*MEMBER OF MASSACHUSETTS BAR

April 18, 2018

Leigh A. Carney, CMC East Greenwich Town Clerk 125 Main Street P.O. Box 111 East Greenwich, RI 02818

re: Frenchtown Commons

Dear Ms. Carney:

I represent Paul Mihailides regarding The Commons at Frenchtown Road. The premises are located at AP 177, Lots 29 and 30 in North Kingstown and at AP 17, Lot 10 in East Greenwich. Please be advised that in January of 2014, the Town Council authorized the development to connect to the East Greenwich Wastewater Sewer System.

The approval limited the average daily flow to 25,000 gallons per day. My client requests that the average daily flow be increased to 90,000 gallons per day.

I would appreciate it if you would kindly schedule this matter before the Town Council and let me know the date it will be heard. Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

John C. Revens Jr.

JCR/sgr

Cc: Joe Duarte, Director of Public Works
Paul Mihailides